
 

A word from 

Your generosity is very appreciated. 
THANK YOU! We are so grateful for how 
you partner with us in serving the Lord!

Tax deductible gifts can given online at 
http://give.cru.org  or also sent to our 
address on the RIGHT with checks written 
to Athletes in Action & our staff acct # in 
the Memo Line: #0581139

“On the Road Again...” This old Willy Nelson song 
was a theme song for Jayne growing up on trips with her 
grandparents. It has now become a theme song for our family 
too as we have been on the road ALOT the past few months. 
As we have traveled for support raising, God has blessed us 
with some great conversations and quality time as a family.  
He has also established us with a deeper foundation in His 
truth, which has helped us weather the challenge of life in 
transition.  The passage that has brought the sweetest 
encouragement lately has been 1John 4...We find so much 
hope in His perfect love. Where His love reigns there is no 
room for fear & worry! We cling to His love and grace!

Our  Address in Ohio is:
1049 US Route  42 South

Xenia, OH 45385

Please email us if you have questions.

  Kyleʼs cell - 937-266-6226
Jayneʼs cell - 937-266-7757

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org
Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter:
@TeamWenig    and   @AIAusa

www.TeamWenig.com

Please Pray:
- that we will continue to 

walk by faith 

- for completion of our 
financial support goal to 
get back to campus

- to keep choosing joy 
 (James 1:2-3)

- praise for Godʼs 
continued provision

-  praise for keeping 
connected as a family 
amidst transitions

The Ripple Effect
We recently had the privilege to meet Rocky and Sherry Grams.  This 
was a very special evening because, even though it was our first time 
meeting them, they have had an incredible spiritual impact on our family.        
In 1976, Rocky helped lead a college sophomore to 
the Lord... that student was John Wenig.  Kyleʼs Dad then 
went on to get married and has passed that spiritual legacy onto each of 
the Wenig kids... all of whom are passionately walking with Jesus today! 

This was a humbling and encouraging reminder 
for us, as we also get to serve and invest into 
college students.   How sweet is that!
Its so good to remember this spiritual ripple effect 
as we equip athletes and coaches for not just 
today, but also for how they will go on to impact 
the world for Christ in years to come!  

GOD IS PROVIDING!
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR PRAYING! God has 
been faithfully and abundantly providing for our 
needs in the past few weeks! Since our last prayer 
letter, He has brought in significant support progress 
and we only have $1,300 left to raise in monthly or 
annual support!  As AJ likes to say, “YAY GOD!!!”  
We continue to trust Him for His timing, but are also 
hopeful that we would be done by the end of May.
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Thanks for partnering with us to 
share the love & truth of Jesus!

Kyle, Jayne, AJ & Leisel

Taking a break at one of our 
favorite road trip stops: Cabelaʼs

Celebrating Kyleʼs 30th 
birthday in Pennsylvania

 eam Wenig


